
Kharagpur College 
Notice for workshop on “E- Waste Management” 

Date: 20.03.2023 

 

 

All the students are informed to attend a workshop on “E- Waste Management” in the Room 

no. 208 at 2.00 pm on 22.01.2023 (Wednesday) organised by the IQAC, Kharagpur College in 

association with “Hulladek”. 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 


